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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
Dear Colleagues,

As we celebrate the new year, I wish everyone a healthy, happy, peaceful and successful year. I hope that it will be a year full 
of collaboration and science.

I would like to especially thank the obstetrics and gynecology community who support our journal through submitting their articles 
and researches. We progress further with your contributions and comments.

It is such an honor to announce the most prosperous and the greatest congress in terms of the scientific and the social programme, 
in the field of obstetrics and gynecology, the 18th National Gynecology and Obstetrics Congress, which will be held between 
April 18-22, 2020, in Kaya Palazzo Golf Resort, Antalya. I would like to welcome all our colleagues at our congress. I think 
that it would be a great opportunity to share and discuss the latest updates in our field together. Our congress would become 
more meaningful and fulfill its aim with your participation. Therefore, we are looking forward to receiving your scientific studies 
including papers, articles, and posters, which will be submitted to the congress.

We will be glad to be with you in such a great atmosphere in Antalya.

Best regards,

Ateş Karateke, Prof. MD.,

President of TSOG


